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26.06.15
English
In English we will be using our plans to write an in depth informative page about everything happening in York. We will include headings, sub-headings, clear sentences and paragraphs alongside diagrams and pictures. We will look closely at our finished writing and see if we can edit or improve to make them even more exciting for the reader.
Maths
In maths we are collecting data and presenting it in different ways. Please make sure your child knows their shoe size as we will be using this information! We will also be looking at representing numbers in different ways, for example with hundreds, tens and units or in words.

Topic
We will carry on learning about different periods of York history. This week we will focus on the Tudors.  We will consider where they came from, why they came to York and how we can tell they were here. Why don’t you tell Mum and Dad what you have learned about York history so far? You could draw some pictures for our Working Wall. 

We will be having our total sports session on Monday morning next week as we have our transition morning on Wednesday. PE will be as normal on Tuesday and remember it is the KS1 sports day on Thursday (2nd). Please come to join us on the school field if you can and make sure your child has sun cream on if the sun is shining. We will start at 9.15am.
Thank you,

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
